
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Masking Optional Effective Monday March 14th 

 
The CDC recently updated its COVID prevention guidelines. Counties were categorized as low, 

medium, or high risk. Montgomery County has been determined to be in the low risk category. 

The CDC does not recommend that masking indoors is generally needed in such areas. Based 

on this CDC guidance, as well as additional data, the COVID Task Force recommended, and 

Trinity Council approved, making masking optional for Worship, for other activities in Trinity’s 

buildings and for TCNSK effective Monday March 14, 2022. Naturally, masking may be 

reinstated should circumstances warrant.  

 

All Trinity members are asked to be patient and understanding of other members as this change 

will prove concerning for some to varying degrees. Please give each other the space needed 

both figuratively and literally as we all adjust. Naturally, if you are more comfortable to continue 

masking, please do so.  

 

 


